
 
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

October 20, 2015 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:30AM 

 

Administration 

 

1: Update on park bathroom 

 

2: Phoneton Water update 

 

 

Fiscal Officer 

 

1: Changes in state law regarding salaries of Trustees and Fiscal Officer. 

 

 

Fire Department 

 

1: Update on open house that was October 10, 2015 

 

2: Update on RV fire on Dayton Brandt 

 

3: Meeting with Josh and Jay to start work on updates to the Fire Dept. SOP Manual 

 

4: Holiday party updates (breakfast with Santa, Christmas Party) December 19
th

. 

 

Zoning 

 

1: Inspection of 4440 US Route 40 (lawnmower/sandblasting building) 

 

 

 

Adjournment 9:15 

 

 

________________________   _________________________ 

Mrs. Beth Vanhaaren, President   Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 



 

 

 


